
WINGROVE  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road, Fenham, 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 

Telephone 0191 2735466 

 
21

st
 June 2016 

            

Dear Parent and Carers, 

  

The children are very fortunate that we are able to let them take reading books home 

with them.  We expect the books to be looked after while at home, so they can be 

enjoyed by all the children.  

 

You are reminded that, if your child damages or loses a school book, you are liable 

for the cost of replacing it. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

      

Mrs Mullarkey 

Head Teacher 
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